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November 15, 2024 

 

Meredith Badalucca, Assistant Planner 

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382 

Via Email: mbadalucca@montville-ct.org 

 

RE:  Subdivision Application 24SUB4 Review 

958 Route 163 

 CLA-7873E 

  

Dear Meredith: 

 

CLA Engineers, Inc. (CLA) has received the application materials for the above referenced project 

located on the Town Form Repository: 

 

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-sub-4-958-route-163-1-lot-resubdivision/ 

 

CLA performed a review of the subdivision application documents.  The review was limited to the 

subdivision and the erosion & sedimentation control bond amount.  The actual solar array 

construction appears to be under the jurisdiction of the CT Siting Council and CTDEEP and was 

not considered.  We offer the following comment on the subdivision materials: 

 

1. The Erosion & Sedimentation Control Bond Estimate amount is suitable. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this review.  Please feel free to call me at our office or 

email khaubert@claengineers.com with any questions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 

 

  
Kyle Haubert, P.E. 

 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 Civil   Structural Survey    

317 MAIN STREET NORWICH, CT 06360 (860) 886-1966 (860) 886-9165 FAX 
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